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July 25, 1966

Mr, Leonard Yoast
Box R

Hayden, Colorado
Dear Mr. Yoast:

In May 1965, you wrote advising us that your No. 1 Cannon well,
located in the SWiSWg, Sec. 10, Township 6 North, Range 85 West, had
been shut in because of the weather, and that you hoped to start drilling
the first week of June 1965,

What is the present status of this well, and what are your future
plans for it?

Thank you for your early attention to this matter,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Deputy Director
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& TRANSAMERICA

DENVER BRANCH OFFICE
1720 CALIFORNIA STREET
DENVER, COLORADO 80202
TELEPHONE: 534-0673

State of Colorado

INSURANCE COMPANY
INDEMNITY COMPANY

0il and Gas Conservation Commission

State Services Building
Denver, Colorado 80203
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OlL & GAS
GONSERVATION COMMISSION

October 8, 1965

Re: Leonard Yoast
P, 0, Box R
Hayden, Colorado
Bond Noe 9701-86-08
$2,500, dated October 23, 196l

We have been advised that the above-captioned bond is no longer needed.

Under these eircumstances, may we please have your permission to cancel,

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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Shirley Kauffinan

T

Bond Department



